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Golden Book  
 

Nursery 

 Isla-Rose & Noah 

Class 1  

Fatema & Orion 

Class 2 

Manson & Kofi 

Class 3 
Lilia & Dominic 

Class 4 

Ben & Isla 

Class 5 

Connor & Amber 

Class 6 

Zofia & Oscar 
 
 
 

Readers of the 

week 

Coming soon…. 

watch out for 

more information 

next week …. 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 13th September 2024 

It has been another busy week in school and nursery. The children have all settled 
really well and are busy learning lots of new things.  
On Wednesday Classes 3 & 4 had a visit from a photographer as part of 
their Art topic learning about portraits. The children had lots of fun 
dressing up and posing for the camera! 

Next week’s word…. 
 

nature 

Attendance 
Whole School– 95.33% 
Class 1 - 97.35% 
Class 2 - 98.40% 
Class 3 - 93.67% 
Class 4 -97.39% 
Class 5 - 91.83% 
Class 6 - 93.94 
 

Lates = 15 

Lost Learning = 2 

hours 

Early Bird = Class 4 

Supervision       
 

Please can we remind 
parents that children 

remain your 
responsibility before and 

after school & nursery 
sessions. Children 

(including older brothers 
and sisters) must stay 

with parents at all times. 

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

Parking 
We were made 
aware earlier in 
the week that 

Parking Enforcement 
Officers were in the streets 

around school issuing 
penalty notices.  

Please ensure when you 
park that you are not 

blocking a driveway, a road 
junction or the yellow 
zigzags. Thank you.  

Starting School September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between 1st September 

2020 and 31st August 2021 you must apply 
online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 
There are no paper application forms. 

 

Even if your child is in our nursery you must 

still apply online by 15th January 2025 
If you have any questions or do not have access to 

the internet please talk to the office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to apply for 

Junior School using the same online system.  

Family Learning 
starts next week. More 
information on the next 
page. Please contact the 
office or Mrs Campbell if 

you have any questions.  




